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Mclean, Josh

Subject: FW: Development on Shelley Close
Attachments: Application objection .docx

 

From: Springthorpe, Mark  
Sent: 20 May 2020 14:35 
To: Mclean, Josh <Josh.Mclean@Barnet.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: Development on Shelley Close 
 
FYI the attached from another objector (annoyingly, with the same name as the agent. Better make sure we reply to 
the right one…!) 
Not clear if this is a new objection to be recorded or he was just sending Cllr Gordon their previous submission. 
 
As per my email the other day, at some point someone is going to have to physically go there. 
For the time being I will say it is with you, but in the event of a recommendation for approval it would go to the 
committee – at which point the sv protocol is still TBC 
 
Thanks 
 
Mark 
 
Mark Springthorpe BA(Hons) MA(Dist) 
(Acting) Planning Manager - Hendon Area Team  
Planning and Building Control 
London Borough of Barnet 
2 Bristol Avenue, Colindale, London NW9 4EW 
Tel: 020 8359 4270 
Barnet Online: www.barnet.gov.uk 

                                                                     
RE (Regional Enterprise) Limited is a joint venture between Capita plc and London Borough of Barnet.  
Registered in England 08615172. Registered Office: 17 Rochester Row, London, England SW1P 1QT. 
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From: Samuel Bennett   
Sent: 20 May 2020 00:12 
To: Brian Gordon  
Cc: Springthorpe, Mark <Mark.Springthorpe@barnet.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Development on Shelley Close 
 
Apologies, 
 
Please find attached here 
 
On Wed, 20 May 2020, 00:08 Samuel Bennett, > wrote: 

Dear Councillor Gordon, 
 
Many thanks for your quick reply.  
 
I have attached my response to the planning application and I have also copied in Mr Springthorpe.  
 
Please can I take this opportunity to invite you both to come and view the proposed development as it will be seen 
from my property on Glendale Avenue as no one has come to view it from the council and you will no doubt wish 
to have this information in order to make an informed decision on the matter. Please let me know when will be 
a convenient time for you to come and see how overbearing and imposing this development will be on the 
properties in Glendale Avenue. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you, 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Samuel Bennett.  
 
On Mon, 18 May 2020, 13:56 Brian Gordon,  wrote: 

Dear Sam 

  

If you have received a consultation letter from the Council regarding the application it tells you on there where to 
send your objection- easiest way is by e mail. 
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If not, you can anyway send in your objection to the chief planning officer for the Hendon Area (of whichj Edgware 
is part)   - namely   mark.springthorpe@barnet.gov.uk 

  

I trust this helps.  You can copy your letter to me if you wish 

  

Regards, 

  

Cllr Brian Gordon 

Mobile  

  

  

From: Samuel Bennett   
Sent: 18 May 2020 13:36 
To: Brian Gordon  
Subject: Development on Shelley Close 

  

Dear Councillor Gordon, 

  

I hope you are keeping well.  

  

Further to our telephone conversation a few weeks ago I wanted to get in touch to discuss the proposed 
development behind my house and to seek some advice on how I can best object to its approval. 

  

I'm not suelre if you're familiar with this application but it proposes to build a large property at the end of my 
garden which would be massively overbearing and impact on my property.  

  

Any advice would be much appreciated 

  

Best wishes,  

  

Sam Bennett  
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